
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 11/13/2017 4:48:56 PM
Subject: Re: items we discussed in our meeting

​Please get the letter together for Humana. I'll work on the rest.


From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2017 2:43 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: FW: items we discussed in our meeting
 
Please advise.
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

From: Joseph Labash [mailto:jlabash@labtechdiagnostics.net] 
 
Sent: Friday, November 10, 2017 3:04 PM
 
To: Lt. Governor's Office 
Subject: items we discussed in our meeting
 
Dear Lt Governor,
 
We enjoyed your visit to our facility and you effort to try enable us do business to compete in free fair market in our 
state is highly appreciated .
 
Here are the issues that we discussed.

1-  We have dialoged with United Health . we have submitted our application to be in network with them and its 
currently under review.
Would you please send them a recommendation letter to indorsing our service value to our citizens and the 
value of our revenue and creating new jobs in our state
Here is the contact person at United
Virginia A. Stewart
Network Contractor|Hospital & Ancillary Contracting|UnitedHealth Care
(p)704-442-4115 (f) 844-605-0192 (email) Virginia_a_Stewart@uhc.com

2-  Following up with Cigna and if they would allow to apply for in network status as we are approaching a new 
year.

3-  If you please arrange a meeting between us and with Humana representative at your office to mediate a 
friendly dialoged between us .
 

 
My Best Regards,
 
Joseph Labash
Managing Director
Labtech Diagnostics, LLC
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Phone: 864.760.0039  Mobile: 864.353.3690 Fax: 864.760.0051
Email: jlabash@labtechdiagnostics.net 
www.Labtechdiagnostics.net 1502 E. Greenville Street Anderson SC, 29621 U.S.A
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________
The contents of this message, together with any attachments, are intended only for the use of the person(s) to which they are addressed and may contain 
confidential and/or privileged information. Further, any medical information herein is confidential and protected by law.
It is unlawful for unauthorized persons to use, review, copy, disclose, or disseminate confidential medical information. If you are not the intended recipient, 
immediately advise the sender and delete this message and any attachments.
Any distribution, or copying of this message, or any attachment, is prohibited.Unauthorized interception and/or dissemination of this e-mail is a violation of 
federal criminal law and will be prosecuted to the fullest degree possible under the Electronic Communication Privacy Act at 18 U.S.C. 2510-2521.
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